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Item:
Commissioners’ Directives Follow-Up

Date Of BOCC Meeting:  November 5, 2018

Request For Board Action:
The Board is requested to review staff follow-up regarding previously issued directives.

Board directives from previous meetings as well as staff follow-up are reviewed at monthly work sessions.
Staff strive to have all directives input into the system as accurately as possible as soon after they are issued as
possible and to follow-up with the board and/or with other relevant parties in an appropriate time frame.

After some Board difficulties accessing the online document tracking directives, staff followed up with further
instructions and opportunities for Board members to perfect their strategies for accessing the document.

Alignment With Strategic Plan: Timely follow-up for board directives aligns clearly with Goal 5 of the
Durham County Strategic Plan - Accountable, Efficient, and Visionary Government.

Resource Persons: Drew Cummings, Chief of Staff; General Managers

County Manager’s Recommendation: The County Manager recommends that the Board review staff follow-
up regarding previously issued directives.

County Manager: ____________________________
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